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Greetings from Carrol Jaques. 
 
I am asking for your support for my candidacy for President of the 
Alberta Liberal Party at our Annual General Meeting on Saturday, April 
25th. 
 
These are exciting tumultuous times for our party as we set out to 
define ourselves and prepare for the next election. With the 
encouragement of long-time supporters as well as new members, the 
Alberta Liberal Party will emerge as a fighting force to challenge the 
status quo in Alberta. 
 
I have been involved with the Alberta Liberal Party since I joined 
what was then the Calgary North West Constituency Association in 1988. 
I have been an active constituency executive member, election 
campaigner, and a four-time Provincial Liberal Candidate, carrying the 
Liberal banner in the elections of 1993, 1997, 2001, and 2004. In 
2003, I was elected Secretary of the Alberta Liberal Party and in 
2005, I was asked to be the Inaugural Calgary Chair of the ALP 
Rutherford Club, positions which I still hold.  During this time, I 
have always been an active fundraiser, serving on Leadership Dinner 
Committees and other fundraising projects. I support the ALP 
financially and am a member of the Decore Plan, Defeat the Debt, and 
the Rutherford Club. 
 
I bring this commitment and experience to my candidacy for the 
presidency of the Alberta Liberal Party, experience that will provide 
much-needed stability as we seek to renew ourselves and reach out to 
larger numbers of Albertans. 
 
In addition to my involvement with the Alberta Liberal Party, I have 
campaigned for Liberal Candidates during federal elections and am 
currently the president of Calgary West Federal Liberal Association. I 
have taught High School in Edmonton, Adult Education in Calgary, 
served as a Constituency Manager and most recently I have become a 
writer, with a book published by the University of Calgary Press. I 
also wrote the chapter on Charles Stewart, the last Liberal Premier of 
Alberta, for a book published for Albertaʼs Centenary in 2005, 



“Alberta Premiers of the Twentieth Century.”  I spend lots of time 
with family and friends and have served on other boards, including 
Alberta TrailNet and Chinook Country Historical Society where I am 
Past President. 
 
Please plan to attend the Annual General Meeting on Saturday, April 
25th at the Radisson Hotel Calgary Airport, 2120 – 16 Ave NE. 
Registration begins at 1:00 and the meeting begins at 1:45. 
 
I hope I can count on your support. Please attend the AGM and Elect 
Carrol Jaques as President. 
 
Carrol Jaques 
 


